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COVID-19 Update 
 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon, 

I know that many you have questions about the developing COVID-19 pandemic and the effect that it 
may have on operations at MCRC. 

We have just received a communication from the Halton District School Board indicating that they will 
be closing all school buildings to both child care and EarlyON programs effective Monday, March 16, 
2020. See attached to read the full communication. 

At this time, we are working diligently to understand what this will mean for MCRC programs and daily 
operations. MCRC will be basing any decisions that we make on expert guidance from Public Health 
Agency of Canada, local health authority and/or our funders and regulators. We will provide you with an 
update as soon as we have more information available. 

Until further notice, The Halton Resource Connection, the Licensed Child Care program, and the Nursery 
School program at 410 Bronte Street South will remain open. 

We have launched and will be maintaining a dedicated page on our website to have the most updated 
information regarding COVID-19. You can visit the page here: mcrc.on.ca/covid19 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj, B.A., M.Ed. 

Executive Director 

Milton Community Resource Centre 
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